

Next steps?

- Do nothing?
- Encourage formation of an interest group to take this forward?
- Something else?

If an interest group is the way forward...

- Should it be under the auspices of CMS or should it be free-standing?
- Enthusiasm for the project among the group is obviously necessary, but how do we also ensure balance between subjects/areas of activity and also geographic and individual diversity, and how do we guard against an interest group being exclusive?
- Even though members will give their time and energy, some secretariat and other resources will be needed even in the first instance. INI and ICMS have jointly offered to help. Should we take that up?
- Would any members of the breakout group be prepared to be an active member of an interest group?

Timing?

- Now, time is of the essence?
- Put on hold till after the pandemic?
- Convene another open meeting in a few months?

Any other points or ideas?

If feedback suggests that the interest group is a viable option, then a follow-up email will be sent to all participants after the meeting.